CITY OF THORNTON CITY COUNCIL
PUBLIC HEARING JULY 8, 2025 AT 6:30 P. M. 
CITY HALL, 404 MAIN ST., THORNTON, IOWA 50479

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING TO CONSIDER 
SALE OF CERTAIN REAL ESTATE

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that there will be a Public Hearing for the sale of certain real estate, to wit: 216 Main Street, Thornton, Cerro Gordo County, Iowa, more particularly described as: 
LOTS FIVE (5) AND SIX (6) IN BLOCK TWO (2), TOWN OF THORNTON, IOWA, EXCEPTING THEREFROM BEGINNING AT THE NORTHWEST CORNER OF SAID LOT FIVE (5), THENCE SOUTH 47 FEET, THENCE EAST 71 FEET, THENCE NORTH 47 FEET, THENCE WEST 71 FEET TO BEGINNING.
Pursuant to a certain RESOLUTION passed by the City Council at a Regular Council Meeting on June 2, 2025. The Public Hearing will be held at City Hall by the Thornton City Council at 404 Main Street in Thornton, Cerro Gordo County, Iowa at 6:30 p.m. on July 8, 2025 during the regular City Council Meeting.
NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN that at said time and place any interested person may appear and be heard. Members of the public may also submit written comments personally in this matter or by mail to the City Clerk of the City of Thornton, Iowa, 404 Main St., Thornton, Iowa 50479.
The meeting will be open to in-person attendance.

City of Thornton City Council by City Clerk of the City of Thornton.

